
April 2018 

Upcoming Dates 
Please cut out this calendar and attach to your  

refrigerator for future reference. 

April 3 Vesey’s Bulbs fundraising due 

April 3 Raffle ticket sales start today 

April 4 Band Fest at Sherwood 

April 5 SK grade photos 

April 6 Professor Jamz Dance 

April 6 Civvies - Bring $2.00 and don’t wear 
your school shirt 

April 6 Food Day - Pita Day 

April 9 PAC Meeting - PAC Meeting 

April 11 International Pink Day 

April 12 Past Dinner at the Legion 

April 20 Food Day - BBQ 

April 20 Spirit Day - No Money Required -  
Disney Day 

April 23-27 Jump Rope for Heart week 

May 3 Spring Fling - 5:00-7:00 p.m. 

905-547-0321 

Grade 8 Graduation 
Ceremony:  Wednesday, June 20 at 4:00 p.m. 
Details to Follow 
If you are still interested in ordering a graduation 
composite please phone the school office at 905-547-0321. 

PLEASE NO BANANAS OR NUT PRODUCTS 
Just a reminder that Queen Mary is a “nut safe and banana 
safe school.”  While we cannot guarantee that the school is 
“nut free and banana free,” working together we’ll make the 
school safe for those with allergies. 

Milk Program 
Please support our milk program. Tickets are available in 
the office for $7.00 per sheet for 10 tickets.  Milk will be 
given to the students NB #2.  There will also be cash sales 

Jump Rope for Heart 
 
Queen Mary is having a Jump Rope for Heart event. The kick off 
is Tuesday, April 3rd. 
 
JUMP is for kids who believe in helping other kids and adults. 
Participants fundraise in support of Heart & Stroke and celebrate 
with a skipping event at their school. The pledges they collect go 
towards research and education that gives kids across Canada the 
best start to a healthy, happy life.  Fundraising is made easier as 
you can register online. 

www.jumpropeforheart.ca 

Partners in Prevention  
A resource for parents and caregivers regarding cybersafety and 
other areas that parents and caregivers might benefit from. 
 
http://parenttool.thrivechildandyouth.ca 

Welcome Spring!  
 
Hello Queen Mary Families and Friends. Congratulations on 
getting through another long and rather cold winter, I am 
hopeful that Spring is arriving, although perhaps at a crawl. 
Spring means that we start into the home stretch of the 
school year with lots of assignments due, field trips,  
special events. You can help your child by knowing what's  
happening at QM and getting involved when possible. You 
will want to mark your calendars for the Community Dinner 
on April 12 and the Spring Fling on May 3, but check agen-
das and calendars for other important information.  
 
Spring is also a good time to review behaviour expectations 
for school and when out in the community. Respecting other 
people's property and looking both ways before crossing the 
street are great reminders. In addition, please remind your 
child to solve problems using appropriate words and never 
by hitting and kicking. If they need help, encourage them to 
speak to their classroom teacher, playground supervisors, or 
any other caring adult in the school. We want to help your 
child build skills and strategies for dealing with issues in a 
non physical way. Your cooperation and support goes a long 
way in helping our children be successful and happy at 
school.   
 
Mrs. McCrory 
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Tickets must be 
purchased in 

advance.  

Orders due       
Tuesday             

April 10th  

SPRING FLING 
 

Thursday, May 3rd  
4:30-6:30 p.m. 

Draws start at 7:00 p.m. in the gym 
 

Penny Sale Donations 
New Items Only Please! 

 
Bake Sale Donations would be appreciated 

the day of the Spring Fling! 
 

Raffle Tickets will be available on Tuesday, 
April 3rd. 


